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UNE Student Unicn Ease>ms JlLi

Undergraduate Psychology Society
Are you interested in: nights out @ the hottest spots in town?

Aski trip?
A chance to get rid of old textbooks? 
Free food - and a whole lot more?
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Grad Class 96 s;

IGrad Class Social 
coming soon

If the answer is yes, come to the psych lounge 
Oct. 16th - 19th between 11:30 and 1:0 

to buy your membership to a year of fun with UPS.

^Jlie next general meeting is Friday October 20tk (5) 1230 in the Psgcli lounge
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Hats & Sweatshirts
for the Graduates of 96 are on their way.

More faculty reps are needed
to help with this years Grad Class
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General Body Meeting and 
Elections!!! THE

Singapore Student Association
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Sunday, October 15, 11:00 A.M .
Rm. 14, MacLaggen Hall

BOTH OLP AMP NEW MEMBERS PLEASE ATTENP/

would like to thank all their members, 
Beaverfoods Limited 
UNB Sudent Union 

CHSR fm and 
special thanks to 
Ms. Kay Nandall 

Dr & Mrs Hiew, Mr. Kim Norris 
and Jeff & Debbie Porter 
for making possible the

"Food & Funfair 95"
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Hey! Are you interested in

Environmental and Criminal Welfare Issues?
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thatThen come to Carlton Hall Rm. 218 on Wed. Oct. 18th. 

If you can't make it contact 
Leeann Haggerty @ 451-8413
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The 49th Annual
Red n Black 

Revue
needs volunteers to 
help out behind the 

scenes
please call Kailey (a)

451-0189
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International Exchanges Abroad 
Experiencing other cultures 

while developing your personal skills?
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Come check out the largest student organization in the world! orr
thaïAIESEC blis
But
hueRoom 30 in the SUB 

Phone 453-4959 
E-Mail AIES@unb.ca
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General Meeting line
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Frontier College the

Video Presentation
All supporters, members and those who want to join for the

first time are welcome.
SUNDAY, October 15,2:00 pm 

SUB, Room 103

STUDENTS FOR LITERACY @ UNB/STU “br
mu

If you are interested in 
-Reading to children 

-Tutoring teens and new readers 
-Raising literacy awareness 

give Pam or Joan a call at 454-8905 
or E-Mail Gina at STU_LIT@St.ThomasU.ca
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